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                                                                                                     Friday 18th March 2022 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

Parents’ evening 

A reminder that our spring term parents’ evenings are to be held on the 29th 

and 31st of March. Appointments were booked via the School 

Spider App which opened at 18:00 on Monday 14th and will 

remain open until 12:00 on Friday 25th.  

A reminder that you should not attend if you are unwell in 

any way, have any COVID-19 symptom or are awaiting a test outcome. If 

you wish to wear a face covering, please do so.  

Should you need to bring your child with you on the evening please ensure 

that they are supervised at all times, i.e. they stay with you.  

We hope that the evening is informative and provides you 

with the opportunity to view your child’s workbooks, the 

fantastic work they have been doing and the learning environment they work 

in.  

Communication  

We have now moved over to the School Spider App as our prime form of 

communication. This means that newsletters, class letters, messages etc. will 

now, in the first instance be delivered via this app.  

If you have yet to download this app, please do so.  

It is also worth noting that both parents can download this app and 

log in, using the same account. This will mean both parents will 

receive correspondence from school should they wish to.  

The School Spider App can be downloaded via the links below: 

https://apps.apple.com/us/app/id1030400910 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.schoolspider.schoolspider&hl=en_GB 

 

 

14th-18th March 2022 

Assessment week. 

18th March 2022       

Year 4 trip to Chester 

23rd March 2022       

World Maths Day. 

29th March 2022   

Parents’ evening. 

31st March 2022   

Parents’ evening. 

31st March 2022   

School closes for Easter 

break.  

1st April 2022         

INSET day – School 

closed. 

19th April 2022         

Children return to school. 

19th April 2022         

Notification of primary 

school places. 

2nd May 2022            

Bank Holiday. 

9th – 13th May 2022            

Yr. 6 SATs week. 

23rd – 26th May 2022            

Health week. 

27th May 2022       

School closed. 

https://apps.apple.com/us/app/id1030400910
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.schoolspider.schoolspider&hl=en_GB
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Considerate parking 

Whilst we appreciate that parking a car in the immediate vicinity of the school can be problematic, we are 

asking for your courtesy and consideration towards fellow drivers and local residents when parking. Over 

the past few weeks we have observed cars parking across residents drives, the school entrance, on junctions 

and in some cases dangerously. We are therefore asking for your support to 

ensure this situation is improved. In particular, please can we ask for your 

support with the following; 

 Please do not park across driveways of local residents. 

 Please do not park within 10m of a junction. 

 Please do not park in front of, or obstruct in any way, the entrance to 

the staff carpark.  

 Please do not park in the staff carpark. 

 Please do not park on the yellow zigzagged lines outside school.   

 Please do not block any lowered kerbs. 

 Please drop off and collect your children as quickly as possible to 

minimise the parking problems. 

Your support with the above is hugely appreciated.  

 

Football 

A huge well done to our girls’ football team. The whole team played fantastically well and 

displayed a fantastic attitude to the game. They won 5:0 against a local team. Well done to Penny, 

Charlotte, Sophia, Izzy, Bronwyn and Olivia. Thank you also to Mrs Williams and Mrs Maddison who 

accompanied the children.  

 

PTA 

 

Your School Lottery 

We now have 53 parents signed up to the School Lottery, which is fantastic. If you are 

interested there is still time, just click on the link below and search for the school. Any support 

you are able to offer would be very gratefully received.  

Click:        https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/play 

                                 Search for:          Christleton Primary School Association 

 

 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/play
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Easy Fundraising 

A reminder that you can continue to support the school through the Easy 

Fundraising site. Easyfundraising turns your everyday online shopping into free 

donations to the school.  

To sign up please follow the link below.  

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cpsachester/ 

 

 

Kind regards,  

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recent Letters  

Theme Method  Recipients Date 

School Communications   Email All 07.03.22 

School Spider App Email and App All 11.03.22 

Parents Evening Letter  Email and App All 14.03.22 
 

Please note, all newsletters can be found on the school website for easy access. 

https://www.christletonprimaryschool.co.uk/page/newsletters/105526 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cpsachester/
https://www.christletonprimaryschool.co.uk/page/newsletters/105526

